
"Give thanks to  th z loud, he, good.
H I s  love  e.nduA.es fioneveA. 

Give, thanks to  th z God gorfA.
His lo ve  znduA.eŝoazvza.

Give thanks to  th z Load oh toads,:
His love  enduaeshoazvea... 

Give thanks to  th z God hzavzn.
His love  znduA.es hoA.zveA.!"

Psalm 136:1-3 & 26
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ATTENTION: MARRIED STUDENTS!! _
There is going to be a fun and important meeting 
for all married students during the chapel hour 
on Wednesday, November 21st. The upcoming Winter 
Retreat will be discussed along with much more. 
Please be there - in L-l.

TRADITION!!TRADITION!!!TRADITION!!! !
It’s time again to begin thinking about this 
year’s ALL SCHOOL PLAY! Tryouts will begin in 
January. Last year's play was a great success- 
with your help this year's will be great too. 
If you're interested, please contact Mr. Byrd. 
The" TRADITION continues. . . •

CAFETERIA HOURS
Wed . Nov. 21 - Dinner 4:30 - 5:00 
Thurs. Nov.22- Closed 
Fri. Nov. 23 - Saturday’s schedule 

Breakfast -• 7:45 - 8:30 
Lunch - 12:00 - 1:00 
Dinner - 4:30 - 5:00 

Sat. & Sun. - regularly scheduled hours

MONTANA STUDENTS...
Don’t forget that your District Youth Directoi 
will be here on November 29th. He will be 
treating you to a steak dinner at 6:00 p.m, on 
that date. The dinner will be held in the 
cafeteria. PLEASE BRING YOUR MEAL TICKETS!
A sign-up sheet is at the receptionist’s desk.

COLORADO STUDENTS
Your D-Cap will be taking you to pizza on 
Thursday, November 29th. Sign up at the 
receptionist’s desk.
CAMP SAMBICA’S YOUTH OUTREACH NEEDS. . . 
cTe". (grades K - 5) and Youth (6-8th) Interns. 
See Dennis Leggett or Ron Clark for details.
Also needed —  song leaders and someone 
interested in developing the PR for the program.

'HE FINANCIAL AID OFFICE.
o creating a Resource Pool of students 
nterested in off-campus office employment, 
he Resource Pool will be used by the Job 
earch Office and Financial Aid Office to 
efer potential employers to interested 
itudents. If you would like to be part of the 
Lesource Pool please stop by the Financial Aid 
iffice for an application and further details.

DON ’ T FORC-ET. . .
to sign up for a prayer time for Dave Roever. 
(Sign up in the SUB).
MAIL!PAPERS!MAIL!PAPERS!
If you have a paper, or something that needs 
to be turned in to a professor’s faculty^ 
mailbox, please give it to the receptionist 
and she will put it in the proper box. Thanks

ON-CAMPUS JOB APPLICANTS
Remember to return the memos from the
Financial Aid Office regarding your on-
campus applications. If we do not receive
notice from you your application will be
inactive.



If you have a SUB box please remember 
to check your mail regularly. There 
may be some important mail waiting for 
you.

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to Mandy Scott who placed 1st 
in Prose Interpretation at the University of 
Oregon Speech Tournament. This is her second 
of three legs toward qualification for the 
national tournament. She also placed second 
in Dramatic Interpretation and earned her 
first leg for that event. Keep it up!

IF YOU ARE A FOREIGN STUDENT OR . . . 
are staying here for the Christmas 
Interim, Hr. & Mrs. Cecil Zellers 
have graciously opened up their 
home in Chehalis, Wa. to you for 
Christmas. If you are interested 
please see Terrie in the Dean of 
Students Office.

GIRL STUDENT INTERESTED IN WORKING. . . 
Thanksgiving evening for a Family Fellowship 
please call Mrs. Wirth at 454-1646.. Mrs. Wirtb 
stated that the girl will be paid well for 
the few hours of work. Dean of Students Office

BOOKS ARE CASK!! . . .
Thanks for not asking to charge for your books 
unless you have a credit balance on your 
account.

If you have submitted the application 
for a freshman scholarship, renewal, or 
a discount for the current academic year, 
it will automatically be renewed for the 
Winter and Spring Quarters. If you have 
not yet submitted an application for suf'-" 
discounts, and wish to, you should subsiw it 
immediately to be processed for Winter and 
Spring Quarter. The deadline for submitting 
new applications will be January 18th; to be 
applied to Winter Quarter.
LOST AND FOUND
There are lots of lost and found items at 
the receptionist's desk and in the SUB. 
There are: glasses, sunglasses, kays, 
notebooks with no names, jackets, and a 
few books. And if. you have found, or know 
the whereabouts of a blue Velcro wallet 
please return it to Michael Ronczyk or 
talk to the receptionist.

IF YOU LOST. . . 
a camera, see Dean Mick.-

to we can study leftovers after 
Thanksgiving."

OPERATION TURKEY! OPERATION TURKEY! OPERATION TURKEY? OPERATION TURKEY! OPERATION TURKEY!
Every year the Missions MIG sponsors OPERATION TURKEY, and this year is no exception!
Just vhat is OPERATION TURKEY? OPERATION TURKEY is for those students who will be staying 
at school for Thanksgiving* or anyone else who is interested! Those students v:Ll get together 
and help out a needy home-missions church. This year, the project will be in Napavine, Wa. 
Those involved will be fixing up a parsonage and another building. When is OPERATION TURKEY? 
November 22nd - November 25th, (Thursday - Sunday). Where will OPERATION TURKEY students stay? 
They will stay in the homes of church members!


